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Dearest Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Hopefully, the month of April has gotten off to a good start for you and that you are staying safe and 

healthy. 

 

In relation to sister Barbara, we are happy to let you know that her ancestors to the 430th Gen could be 

liberated on the 10th of April. Sister Barbara was very happy to hear this news and expressed her deep 

thanks again to everyone who supported her in making this possible. Apologetically, I realized later that 

there were other costs that were not considered in order to complete the package. I am now looking into 

the possibilities of how to fulfil that and I will keep you posted. 

 

We would also like to let you know that our Guyanese family will be celebrating their 50th year Jubilee 

of the founding of our church in Guyana in the month of May, 2021. In case it might be of interest to you, 

we would like to invite you to join us in the celebrations. 

 

PLEASE SAVE THE DATE: 

 

DATE: Sunday 9th May, 2021 International Celebration: 

 

TIME: 7.30 PM / 19.30-h CET 

 

TIME: 1:30 PM / 13:30 EST 

 

From the 1st of May which is the official date there will be other activities and celebrations held in 

Guyana. In the other attachment you will find the dates to the various events. More information will 

follow. In particular Sunday 9th May will be an international celebration. Hoping to see you there, where 

and when possible. 

 

Take care and bye for now, 

 

Donna Martijn, 

 

On behalf of the Guyanese family, Lorna Russo, Bryan Lancaster 


